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Public Service Anhnouncement

Call for nominations to the Nunavut Water Board

Start Date: April 13, 2022
End Date:  April 29, 2022
Nunavut-wide 40 sec

The Government of Nunavut is seeking nominations for the Nunavut Water Board
(NWB).

The NWB has responsibilities and powers over the regulation, use and management of
inland water in the Nunavut Settlement Area.

If you are familiar with water management issues in Nunavut and would like to
contribute to the work of the NWB, or if you would like to nominate someone, please
submit a resume and application form to Naomie Pudluk at npudluk@gov.nu.ca or by
fax at 867-975-7742. Application forms are available at
https://gov.nu.ca/environment/documents/board-application. The successful candidate
must pass a security clearance.

The application deadline is April 29, 2022, at 5 p.m. EST.

For more information, contact Naomie Pudluk at npudluk@gov.nu.ca or 867-975-7767.
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Media Contact:

Casey Lessard

Manager of Communications, Education and Outreach
Department of Environment

867-975-7761

clessard3@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tubhagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnagtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais au www.gov.nu.ca.
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